
 

 

Audit Committee 26 September 2008 
 
HPC’s status 
 
Executive summary and recommendations  
 
Introduction  
 
At 24 June meeting of the Audit Committee the Executive agreed to update the 
Committee regarding progress on determining the status of the HPC as an 
organisation.   
 
Decision  
 
The Committee is asked to note the two attached letters which clarify this matter.    
No decision is required.   
 
 
 
Background information  
 
none 
 
Resource implications  
 
none 
 
 
Financial implications  
 
none 
 
 
Appendices  
 
none 
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